TULSA PUBLIC SCHOOLS

TULSA, OKLAHOMA

Office of the Supervintendent

April 26, 1941

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
The University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Phog:

The date for the K. U. Alumni meeting in Tulsa is seven-thirty
Monday evening, May 19, in the Rainbow Terrace Room of the Hotel

Tulsa. A group of us met at luncheon yesterday and decided that
all we needed on the program was you and some music.

We have invited the athletic department of the University of
Tulsa and the men physical education instructors of the city
schools to be our guests for the evening.

If you find it possible to come down earlier in the day, we

shall be glad to have you. We are looking forward with anticipation
to your coming.

Sincerely yours,

H, W. Gowan
Superintendent of Schools
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